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In these past few days the alarms are sounding loud and clear that any and every 

measure we can take to reduce green house gases are critical to the earth's survival. 

Prohibiting the use of non-road engines, in particular gas powered yard tools, is a no-

brainer. There are readily available alternatives for yard maintenance. I support SB 

525 as a step in the right direction. 


